
HB 644 -- Salvaged Vehicles

Sponsor:  Wilson (130)

Currently, when a person who is not a resident of the United
States buys a nonrepairable motor vehicle or a salvage motor
vehicle, the seller must stamp the words "FOR EXPORT ONLY" on the
face of the title and in each unused reassignment space on the
back of the title and forward it to the Department of Revenue. 
The bill specifies that it is the operator of the salvage pool or
salvage disposal sale or the subsequent purchaser who is required
to fulfill these actions.


